
Disappointed Brendan withdraws from Raglan Rally

A disappointed Brendan Reeves has had to withdraw from this weekendâ€™s Raglan Rally of
the Coast, round 4 of the New Zealand Rally Championship, after the Force Motorsport Mazda
AP4 he was to drive was sold last week.

      

2018 has been a very difficult year for Brendan in New Zealand and hasnâ€™t produced the
results he hoped for but he is working hard to contest a full championship next year.

  

  

Stay tuned later this week for details of Brendanâ€™s next event.
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